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COURSE NEWS
Good news! We’re starting to open the temporary greens on the North Course that were redone over the summer.  

The putting green will be first. Over the next month we will be gradually opening the rest, as some are taking more 

time to mature. We have overseeded, and #13 will be the only one to remain a temporary green. That makeover 

did not take, and the company that we contracted to accomplish the job will be back in the Spring to give it an-

other go.  

Kudos again go out to Daniel G, as he continues to work on the irrigation boxes that were damaged from the 

storms. Most are back up and working.The box that controls the #’s 6 & 14 holes on the South requires a major 

rebuild.  Next time you are on #6 look at the box on the back left side of the green.  

DRIVING RANGE
First, thanks for the patience with the range ball distribution process.  You may have noticed that the shed is back 

to at least having 4 walls and little sign of damage. I have completed the request to replace the ball machine and 

washer, along with the hydration stations. We are just waiting for the process to clear the wickets and receive the 

approval to purchase. My guess would be by the end of the month.  

PRO SHOP
New merchandise is starting to trickle is for the season.  Come check out the newest items. There will be a holiday 

sale starting 15 December.

PASSPORT PROMOTION
The 6 FSS has a new promotional program to highlight MWR activities on MacDill. Ask us about “The Passport” 

and stop by the pro shop to pick one up. Visit macdillfss.com for rules and eligibility. 

EVENTS
7 Dec: 0800 Holiday Scramble South Course Shotgun. Stop by the pro shop to sign up & pay

8 Dec: 1200 Youth Athletes United South Course Shotgun & NC Foot Golf

13 Dec: 0800 PAR & Stripes Forever South Course Shotgun

16 Dec: 1200 Fam Camp South Course Shotgun

24 Dec: Pro Shop closes at 1200. Carts due back by 1400

25 Dec: CLOSED – Happy Holidays!

Thank you,
Dave Stewart, PGA Director of Golf


